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CTH XX (Oakdale Drive)  

Mill Brook Structure 

Waukesha County 

Project I.D. 24-2765(16) 

 

Project Overview 

The project site is located on CTH XX (Oakdale Drive) over Mill Brook, located approximately 

0.6 miles north of Hi Lo Drive in the Village of Vernon.  The proposed project is a replacement of 

the existing triple barrel culvert structure.  Various structure types will be considered during 

design (pipe culverts, box culvert, clear span bridge structures).  Structure headwalls will be 

replaced.  The roadway over the structure will remain two lanes, but wider shoulders are 

anticipated.  The structure may require new railing and guardrail. Some easements or land 

acquisition may be required to construct the project.       

The structure was constructed in the 1960’s.  The existing steel culvert barrels are deteriorating.  

The stone headwalls are in poor condition.  The guardrail at the site is sub-standard and in poor 

condition.  For these reasons, complete replacement is warranted.      

The structure will be closed to traffic during construction, with a posted detour.  The project is 

county funded.  Construction is currently anticipated for 2029, though construction year is 

subject to change.     

Project Schedule 

 

Design 2024-2025 

Land Acquisition (if required) 2025-2026 

Construction – Anticipated 2029 
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Kevin Yanny, P.E.           

Senior Civil Engineer          

Waukesha County DPW        

262-548-7750     

kyanny@waukeshacounty.gov   
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